
 

 

 
 
To:  All South Connellsville Rod and Gun Club Members 
 
From:  SCRGC President and Board of Directors 
 
Date:  March 12th, 2015 
 
Subject: Membership Dues Increase and A Minimum Mandatory Work Party Attendance 
 
During the March 2015 South Connellsville Gun Club Board of Directors meeting the Board 
voted to increase Membership Dues. Regular Member Dues will increase $10, from $20 to $30 
per year; Senior Membership will increase $4, from $6 to $10 per year; Junior Member will 
remain at $2. 
The reason for this is to help cover the increasing costs of insurance, utilities, fuels, fish feed, and 
other essential items to keep the Club safe and clean and improvements to the club, for the 
members. 
 
Mandatory work party attendance will be set at a minimum of 2 hours per year.. If one does not 
volunteer their 2 hours a year, an additional $10 penalty will be added to that individual’s 
membership dues for the following year. The work party attendance is to help the club maintain 
and improve the grounds, buildings, and other club related activities.  All work parties will be 
announced at the Regular meeting, which all are encouraged to attend, and when possible listed 
on our website, www.scrgc.org and local newspapers. However, it will be the responsibility of the 
individual member to arrange to attend a work party by contacting the Work Party Coordinator 
for that event. 
 
The 2 hour Work Party requirement can be completed by attending and participating in one or 
more of those listed below; or completing other projects, with prior approval, from the Board of 
Directors. 
Some of the activities are (but not limited to) being part of the Project 
Coordinator/registration/set-up/clean up, kitchen help, etc at the following: 
Pellet Gun Class; Fish Stocking; Wild Game Dinner; Monday Trap Shooting; .22 Rifle 

Class for Youth; Raffle Ticket sales (minimum of 10 tickets); SCRGC sponsored events; 

such as YHEC instructor/helper/planner; Youth Field Day instructor/helper/planner; 

Building Maintenance work party; Grounds Maintenance work party; or being an active 

Club Board of Director; Club Officer; Active Military; WCO; etc. 

 
Please complete and return the attached questionnaire at time of Membership Renewal for the 
2016 year. 
 
Please remember that YOU are the South Connellsville Rod and Gun Club! Please take pride in 
your club and participate as much as you can to make the Club the best it can be. 
 


